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Restricting the availability of diesel fuel will severely disrupt Oregon's economy. Most 

of the agricultural equipment (tractors) run on diesel. A large percentage of domestic 

vehicles also run on diesel. This is the dumbest thing I have heard of since the last 

dumb thing the legislature did. Please go back to your suburban neighborhood and 

leave farmers, and all of rural Oregon, alone. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Hager 

41115 Port Drive 

Sweet Home, OR 97386 


